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  CHURCH OF THE RESURRECTION  

VESTRY BUDGET MINUTES 

January 26, 2023 

 

Vestry members in attendance via zoom:  Senior Warden Bill Carle, Gabe Conn, Diane Gerlach, Jim 

Gilligan, David Henson 

Absent:  Mary Liddle, Joe Owen, Jan Pahlas, Junior Warden Les Woodward 

Treasurer Jim Gilligan reviewed the proposed 2023 Budget for the parish. He led the discussion about 

some proposed changes in his recommendations.  After a motion duly made and seconded, the following 

resolution was approved: 

RESOLVED, that the 2023 Budget as outlined be presented to the congregation at the Annual 

Meeting on February 5, 2023. 

There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine S. Marshall, Clerk 

 

 

 


